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Welcome back to all our children and their families, especially to our new reception children.  
They have all settled in well and had great fun playing, learning, and getting to know each other. 



 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The children have started the 
term with a focus on science 
 
Year 1 has been learning about 
the parts of the body and their 
correct names. 
 
Year 3 has been studying the 
bones of the human skeleton. 

Year 
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Year 5 have been also been doing science, they have been using  
force meters to take precise measurements and they have been 
learning about gravity. They have also been testing friction on 

different surfaces. 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 On Wednesdays 
our new dance 
teacher, Miss Kate, 
has been working 
with years 2 and 4 
during their PE 
lessons.  



Awards—Congratulations to the following children 

SMILE AWARDS 

        
 

 

           SUPERSTAR AWARDS 

                            

  

                              DOJO AWARDS    

   



 

 
 

Week beginning 26th September   Scholastic Book Fair 
30th September      Macmillan Coffee Morning 
6th October       School Census Day 
14th October      Harvest Festival 
19th & 20th October    Parents Evening 
21st October      Inset Day 

 
 

 
We are all saddened to hear of the death of HRH Queen Elizabeth II. We recognise her 

immense contribution to our country over the last 70 years and send our deepest 
condolences to everyone who is mourning during this sombre and historic time. 

 
Each class has made a special prayer card that they have taken home to share with their 

families. 
 

                                           


